
 
 

June 14, 2018      [emailed to tim@tpd-law.com]   
  

Tim Dwyer 
 

Dear Mr. Dwyer: 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Your request was received on June 7, 2018. 

You requested All Transportation Fund payments by the State of Illinois over the past four fiscal years to 
SD 300 and 509, Harrison SD 36, Riley SD 18, CUSD 47, SD 200, Grass Lake 36, CHSD 117, Kildeer 
Countryside SD 96. 

The information you seek can be obtained via the FRIS inquiry by following the below steps: 

Link: http://webprod1.isbe.net/FRISInquiry/  

• Choose Project Year from the dropdown at the top of the screen 
• Click Summary Reports button in the bottom right corner 
• Choose 3500 – Transportation Regular Vocational 
• Choose Report #10 Actual Disbursement 
• Kane County RCDT Codes begin with 31 
• McHenry County RCDT Codes begin with 44 
• Lake County RCDT Codes begin with 34 

Repeat all steps above for Sp Ed Transport, except choose 3510-Transportation Special Education when 
you reach the dropdown step.   

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly Weston 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
 

http://webprod1.isbe.net/FRISInquiry/

